
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

In the event that our Board of Education is provided a written directive by either the New Jersey Department of 
Health or our local jurisdiction’s health officer to institute a public health-related closure of school buildings, we 
will be offering a virtual learning environment.  In order to provide online instruction, we will be using a program 
called ​Study Island​, which is an online learning resource that will ensure the continuation and continuity of our 
instruction.  

We have included a set of instructions to help you get your child(ren) up and running at home. You’ll want to 
learn how to help them access their assignments.  When your child completes an assignment, you will be able 
to track their progress in the “MyClass” feature.  Please note: ​Study Island​ offers differentiated instruction that 
supports ​all​ learners. 

As part of ​Study Island​, “Blue Ribbons” are awarded to students when they master a topic. Throughout this 
school year, make sure to take a look at how many “Blue Ribbons” your child has received for their hard work. 

If you do not have internet access at home, please contact technology at 201-639-6911.  

If you do not have a home computer or a web-based device, Chromebooks will be available.  The distribution 
locations and times will be determined when needed. 

Please feel free to contact us should you have any questions or concerns about ​Study Island​ or their platform. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Sickels & Mr. Colangelo 
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